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Community InformationCommunity Information

PESTICIDE USE NOTIFICATION PLAN

Council’s Pesticide Use Notification Plan has recently been 
reviewed and is now on public exhibition for the community to 
provide feedback.

The Pesticide Use Notification sets out how Council will notify 
members of the community of pesticide applications it makes 
or allows to be made to outdoor public places that it owns or 
manages.

Exhibition
The new draft Pesticide Use Notification Plan will be on exhibition 
from Wednesday 5 August 2020 to 5pm Friday 4 September 2020.

The reviewed Pesticide Use Notification Plan can be viewed [here].

Submissions
Written submissions on the reviewed Plan are welcome and will be 
received by Council until close of business on Friday 4 September 
2020. All submissions can be emailed to mail@camden.nsw.gov.au

For further enquiries, please contact the Manager Open Space and 
Sustainability on 4645 5004.


